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: SYDNEY 4
Ms Monica Barone

Chief Executive Officer

City of Sydney

Town Hall House, 456 Kent Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

3 April 2013

Dear Ms Barone

My staff have been discussing with your chief finance officer, Mr Bill Carter, the City’s desire to
have a reconciliation undertaken of the Ultimo Pyrmont Section 94 Contributions Plan 1994. He
has asked whether the NSW Audit Office is in a position to undertake such a reconciliation.

| must inform you that the Audit Office’s mandate does not allow us to undertake such work for

the City of Sydney; our mandate only extends to entities listed in Schedules 2 and 3 of the
Public Finance and Audit Act, and no local government body is included there.

Yours sincerely

@m_: A=A

Peter Achterstraat
Auditor-General
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